
2015 WINTER MAYB 

McPherson, KS 

December 19, 2015 
 
Welcome to the McPherson Winter MAYB tournament!  The tournament 

sites will include McPherson High School, McPherson Middle School, and 

McPherson College.  We will be an organized, knowledgeable, and friendly 

staff for you and your teams to work with throughout the tournament.  The 

tournament will be run by the McPherson girls’ basketball program, 

including our high school and youth programs.   On behalf of McPherson 

High School girls’ basketball and the McPherson Youth Girls’ Basketball 

organization, welcome to our community! 

 

As the tournament approaches, please continue to check the MAYB website 

for directions, scheduling, etc.   Contact the MAYB home office with further 

questions concerning our tournament and they can communicate with us if 

needed. 

 

We hope you find your weekend in McPherson to be an enjoyable 

experience.  Between games, check out our great downtown shopping when 

you get the chance! 

 

Thanks again and we hope to see you in McPherson this December. 

 

Chris Strathman 


